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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Roman topic we have arranged a visit to Senhouse Museum in Maryport.  
 
4GH will be visiting on Wednesday 2nd October. 

4CT will be visiting on Wednesday 16th October. 
 
We will leave school at 9:30am and will be back in time for the end of the school day as 
normal. As part of the day will be outside, please ensure that your child comes to school 
with a warm coat/waterproofs. They will also need a bottle of water and a packed lunch.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 to cover the cost of the bus and the 
museum. Please make voluntary contributions towards the trip and cost of transport via 
school money or the school office.  

  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Taylor   Mrs G Harris  
Year 4 Class Teachers   
 

 
 

 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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